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  Worksession Meeting  
Steel Valley School District Board of Directors 

Senior High School Library 
March 27, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Youngblood, President, at 7:04 p.m. 
 
Upon roll call the following members were in attendance: 
 

Mrs. Ballas, Mr. Bulger, Mr. Colasante, Mr. Olson, Mr. Rojtas, 
Mrs. Steele (via telephone), Mrs. Yuhas, Mr. Terrick and Ms. 
Youngblood 

  
  
Also attending: Mr. Wehrer, Mr. Zenone, Mr. Fetzko, Mr. Colebank, Mrs. 

Borges and Mr. Keesecker 
 

• Presentation by Robert Zedreck from Arthur J. Gallagher & Co., presenting 
scholastic insurance.  The Board requests that the insurance option be 
explored that has the parent purchasing accident insurance. 

• Discussion ensued regarding Homestead Tax Collector not being included 
in exoneration of tax collectors. 

• The band is utilizing the trailer for advertisement space for local companies 
or residence. 

Mr. Colasante –  to place PSSA preparation and testing on the website for families 
and students for informational purposes. 
 
Mr. Terrick – Mayor Esper contributed to the solicitation of the donation in 
Motion 5.3. 
 
Regarding Item 6.0 Communications and Item 7.0 Technology  
Mr. Bulger stated Campus Suite website redesign is well worth the new software 
price. 
 
Audience Concerns 
Mrs. Donna Kiefer – questions regarding construction contractor and security. 
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Items on the agenda were discussed.  No action was taken. 

 
Adjournment 
The meeting ended at 7:51 p.m. 
 
Motion to adjourn into executive session for legal and personnel matters. 

 


